Dear Valued Customer, %}W

This letter is to inform you that The Hillshire Brands Company is issuing a voluntary recall of
State Fair Corn Dogs on a Stick and Jimmy Dean Pancakes & Sausage on a Stick produced
only at its Haltom City facility (M582 + P894). This is the only location affected by this
voluntary recall. These products are being recalled by Hillshire Brads due to possible
extraneous pieces of wooden stick within the batter portion of the products.

Impacted Product:
880050 - S/FAIR CORNDOG ORIG 36/2.67 OZ CN
880065 - S/FAIR CORNDOG 48/40Z 12LB CN
880073 - S/FAIR CORNDOG FIESTA 48/40Z
880058 - S/FAIR TURKEY CORNDOG 48/40Z.CN

To ensure proper handling:

- Please discontinue distribution and/or sale of the affected product immediately
- Contact your salesperson or our Customer Service team at 1-800-442-2880 by
October 17, 2025 for product return and credit.

Product Processing & Credits:
Full Cases:
- To return a full case of affected product, please contact your salesperson or our
Customer Service team at 1-800-442-2880
- A driver pick-up for the product will be scheduled and credit will be issued on your next
delivery
- Please quarantine product until product is picked up by our personnel
Partial Cases:
- To return a partial case of affected product, please contact your salesperson or our
Customer Service team at 1-800-442-2880
- Please verify count and take pictures of remaining product for submission to INW
- Once affected product has been reported to INW and pictures submitted, product can
be destroyed at the store

Your prompt attention to this matter is essential in protecting consumers and maintaining
food safety standards.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please reach out to your salesperson or
contact our Customer Service team at 1-800-442-2880.

Sincerely,
Your Indian Nation Team



